
My name is Melanie Chamberlin.  I’m a registered voter in Cambridge VT.  I grew up in Vermont 
and worked in Human Services. 
 
I am so concerned and saddened by the lack of safe housing for Adults with disabilities.  Since 
Brandon Training School closed many years ago this population has been without a safe fulfilling 
environment to reside and thrive. 
 
How we treat are most vulnerable Vermonters is a reflection on who we are.  I’m asking that 
you fund the proposed legislation to keep this population in their own State. 
 
Melanie Chamberlin 
 


